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April 26, 2007    
 
Dear Ambassadors for Peace, 
 
On behalf of the Universal Peace Federation - USA  we are pleased to invite you to a special evening of 
music and inspiration that promises to uplift and encourage all who love America and yearn for Peace.  The 
theme of the tour is  "America’s Central Role in the Path to Peace".   This tour will cover all 50 states 
of the U.S. from May 21 through June 9, 2007.   The Keynote Speaker in 12 of the major cities will be the 
renowned Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, who together with her husband, the Rev. Dr. Sun Myung Moon co-
founded the Universal Peace Federation.   
 
We invite you to be our special guest on Thursday, May 24th at Marriott Crystal Gateway Hotel. 
  
Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon who has traveled to 180 nations two times in the last two years will be directly 
sharing the vision and the message for 12 of the North American cities. From the President of the 
Philippines to the President of India to the world’s most famous religious leaders, Dr. Moon continues to 
demonstrate that the path to peace is based on True Love and commitment to the family and the world as 
One Family Under God.  Her message has also been well received by Senators, Congressmen, Governors 
and the faith leaders of America.  She touches and empowers people of  faith, character, and conscience in 
the spirit of hope and encouragement that God is guiding America.  As a woman whose focus is on the 
wellbeing of all families, Mrs. Moon wants  to express God’s love for the American people, proclaiming 
that if we come together in heart and spirit, we will see a new beginning for America and for the hope of 
peace in our world.   
 
UPF responded to global disasters and natural challenges facing the human family, launching the “Alliance for 
Recovery” effort for Hurricane Katrina victims in the United States, in conjunction with the Points of Light 
Foundation, and a similar effort for the victims of the recent Yogyakarta earthquake in Indonesia. Our Ambassadors 
for Peace continue to bring hope through the work of the Middle East Peace Initiative despite the deteriorating 
situation there. These and other peace efforts are being covered by Universal Peace TV (www.UPTV.org).        
 
UPF is co-sponsoring this North American 13-city portion of the World Tour with the Family Federation for World 
Peace and Unification, along with the American Family Coalition, the American Clergy Leadership Conference, the 
Women’s Federation for World Peace, and the Collegiate Association for the Research of Principle.   
Please join us on May 24th at Marriott Crystal Gateway for this most timely event.  
For more information, please contact us at: 1-800-207-4540.    
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Dr. Chang Shik Yang Rev. Dr. Michael Jenkins  Mr. James P. Flynn 
Chairman  Chairman Secretary General 
UPF North America UPF USA  UPF  North America 
  
 


